

For Immediate Release Contact: Cheesa Williams chwilliams@jnpsd.org 501-241-2080

Dear JNPSD Families,

The Jacksonville North Pulaski School District strives to provide high-quality, nutritious and well-balanced meals to your scholars daily.

Since the start of the pandemic, grocery stores, food distribution centers and restaurants have experienced food shortages. **School food service is not immune to these same challenges.** School districts across the country are dealing with a food supply-chain disruption.

Occasionally, you may notice changes to the school menu options or perhaps you've noticed that we are not serving some of your scholar's favorite foods like pizza, chicken strips and bananas.

Parents, we want to assure you that your child will still be able to enjoy a nutritious, healthy meal each day.

For regular updates to your child's school menu, visit our district website <a href="www.jnpsd.org">www.jnpsd.org</a> or download the JNPSD app. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Child Nutrition Director Clint Walker at (501) 553-5638 or email him at <a href="cwalker@jnpsd.org">cwalker@jnpsd.org</a>.

Thank you for your patience, understanding and continued support of our school district.